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Dear Parents, 
 
This is an unusual, exciting and challenging time for all of us as we prepare to move into 
our new school.   As you know, there have had to be adjustments to aspects of school life 
this term and I want to thank you for your understanding and support. 
Below you will see the planned dates for the rest of term and the additional ‘holiday’, 
which allows the staff to pack up before Christmas and set up the new school in January.  
There is still of lot of wok to be done on the new school and we all really hope that it will 
be ready for the children to return on Tuesday 13th January 2015. 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
1 Dec 2 3 4 

Woolmore 
Exhibition 

5 
Woolmore 
Exhibition 

8 
 

9 10 
10.15 Christmas 
Assembly with 
Sister Christine 
 
Christmas lunch 

11 12 
Colourful own 
clothes day – art 
photo day 
HSBC 

15 
10.15 Attendance 
Assembly 
pm Farewell 
Woolmore parties 

16 
10.15 Farewell 
Assembly 
Children finish at 
2.00pm 

17 
No school 
(Staff packing) 

18 
No school 
(Staff packing) 

19 
No school 
(Staff packing) 

22 
Christmas holiday 

23 
Christmas holiday 

24 
Christmas holiday 
Christmas Eve 

25 
Christmas holiday 
Christmas Day 

26 
Christmas holiday 
Boxing Day 

29 
Christmas holiday 

30 
Christmas holiday 

31 
Christmas holiday 
New Year’s Eve 

1Jan 
Christmas holiday 
New Year’s Day 

2 
Christmas holiday 

5 Jan 
No school 
(New school 
preparation) 

6 
No school 
(New school 
preparation) 

7 
No school 
(New school 
preparation) 

8 
No school 
(New school 
preparation) 

9 
No school 
(New school 
preparation) 

12 
No school 
INSET day 

13 
Children return to 
the new school 

14 15 16 

 
 Children at school  Children at home 
 

Holiday homework packs 
All children will bring home holiday homework packs and I know our wonderful parents will 
be reading with their children every day, taking them out to experience the world and 
talking with them so that they have lots to tell us about when they return. 
 

Headteacher’s meeting for parents: Q&A on the new school 
Thank you to the 70+ parents who attended the meeting today. Next week I will be 
sending home a newsletter with all your questions - and the answers! 
 

Thank you for your amazing support and loyalty. 
 
 
 

Ms Tracy Argent 
Hedteacher 


